RELOCATION OF THE SACE
OFFICES IN KZN, FREE STATE

AND EASTERN CAPE EAST LONDON

33 BONZA BAY DRIVE
BONZA BAY

EAST LONDON

SACE is pleased to
announce that our
offices will be
moving to its new
locations as follows:

All operations from our new offices will be effective from Friday, 1st April 2022




